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Kathy Cox, Superintendent of Schools

(404) 656-2668 FAX (404) 656-5976

March 20, 2006
MEMORANDUM
TO:

System Test Coordinators

FROM: 
Sharron Hunt, Ph.D.



Director of Testing 
SUBJECT: 
Ordering of GHSGT and GHSWT Retest Materials-Guidance Letter #2
CHANGES:

Beginning with the summer 2006 administration of the Georgia High School Writing Test (GHSWT) and the Georgia High School Graduation Tests (GHSGT), test materials for all retest administrations of the GHSWT and the GHSGT must be ordered through SchoolHouse.  Failure Files from previous administrations will no longer be used to estimate the total number of test booklets and answer documents that a system receives for retest administrations.  

The SchoolHouse window for ordering summer 2006, retest materials for the GHSGT and GHSWT will be April 24, 2006 through May 5, 2006.  Pearson Education Measurement will notify system test coordinators of the SchoolHouse opening and closing dates for each retest administration.  In order to receive retest materials for all retest administrations, the system test coordinator must order through SchoolHouse.
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Dr. Kay Ellen Rutledge at (404) 463-5047 or krutledg@doe.k12.ga.us  
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cc: Psychoeducational Program Directors

      Cynthia Ashby, State Schools Director

      Kathy Cox, State Superintendent of Schools 
      Ida Love, Ph.D., Deputy State Superintendent of Schools

      Lynn Roberts
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